
Schedule of Reports for Council  
July 23, 2019 

 
 

Council 
Resolution 
or Member 
Question 

Subject Department 

 
Report to 
Council 

 

Comments 

Councillor 
Carrick 

Review of capital 
reinvestment fees 

Culture & 
Recreation 

Referred to  
2020 Budget 

Requested at the January 9, 2019 Budget Meeting of Council 
 
“Councillor Carrick requests an Administrative report be prepared 
reviewing capital reinvestment fees.” 
 

 

68/19 
Discharge of Firearms on/ 
near waterways 

Police Public Meeting 

Requested at the February 26, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council 
 
“That correspondence received from Deputy Chief Kevin Beaudoin, 
LaSalle Police Service, dated February 8, 2019 regarding the discharge of 
firearms within the Town of LaSalle BE RECEIVED for information and 
that a Public Meeting BE SCHEDULED to address this matter, and that 
affected parties BE NOTIFIED in advance of the Public Meeting.” 
 

 

149/19 

Validity of a Town By-Law 
restricting e-cigarette 
advertising in public 
places 

Administration August, 2019 

Requested at the May 14, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council 
 
“That the report of Legal Counsel dated May 14, 2019 (AD-03-19) 
regarding the validity of a Town By-Law restricting e-cigarette advertising 
in public places BE DEFERRED; and that Legal Counsel contact the 
Ministry of Health and Long Term Care to seek further information 
regarding Section 18 of the Smoke Free Ontario Act; and that an updated 
Administrative Report BE PREPARED to include these findings.” 
 

 

Councillor 
Renaud 

Coyotes Administration July, 2019 

Requested at the June 11, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council 
 
Councillor Renaud requests administration to prepare a report to provide 
an overview of coyotes in LaSalle and that a representative from the 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry be invited to an open house to 
explain the current best practices. 
 

 

231/19 
Vollmer Property 
Additional Entrance from 
Malden Road 

Public Works September, 2019 

“That the report of the Director of Public Works dated July 2, 2019 (PW-
21-19 regarding the existing entrance to the Vollmer property from Malden 
Road BE DEFERRED and that an Administrative Report BE PREPARED 
to provide Council with further details outlining possible options; and 
further that all affected property owners BE NOTIFIED when this matter 
appears before Council.” 

 


